
13th May 2025 

Deputy Ciarán Ahern 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 

RE: PQ 25 22348 

Dear Deputy Ahern 

Tallaght University Hospital (TUH) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 

of the below Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister of Health. 

To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE Consultant general surgeons with a 
special interest in colorectal surgery based at Tallaght University Hospital in 
2023,2024,2025 and if she will make a statement on the matter:  

Number of WTE consultant general surgeons with a special interest in colorectal surgery based 
at Tallaght University Hospital in 2023, 2024 and to-date in 2025 

Consultant 2023 Consultant 2024 Consultant 2025 

D Kavanagh 0.73 D Kavanagh 0.73 D Kavanagh 0.73 

J O'Riordan 0.73 J O'Riordan 0.73 J O'Riordan 0.73 

D O'Riordan 0.43 D O'Riordan 0.43 D O'Riordan 0.43 

WTE 1.89 WTE 1.89 WTE 1.89 

Yours sincerely, 

___________________ 

Áine Lynch  

Director of Nursing and Integrated Care 



 

 


